
Concerned citlzcm of Nassau Counhl 

Director,Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee,F1.32399-0850 

Dear Director, 

Being a resident of Nassau County has made me a little concern about the rate of growth and the 
number and amount of fees placed on the citizens of Nassau County. We had to gay for our 
septic tanks and for the wells we use now. The reported fee of $8000 to $15000 for tie-in fee & 
residence (based on newspaper article) sounds high. Hopefully, these fees will be of a more 

appreciation. We also feel that the residents of Nassau County should be better informed abouf-, 
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reasonable and optional nature. Any thiig that you can do to reduce these fees will be 

long term plans that will affect the cost and value of living in this County. 
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United Water Florida, Inc. has applied to the 
Florida Public Service Commission to extend 
their waterhewer lines through our communities. 
If these watedsewer lines go in, YOU MAY BE 
REQUIRED TO TIE IN AT A COST OF 
$S,OOO TO $15,000 PEW RESIDENCE as stated 
by a representative of United Water. In addition, 
YOU MAY BE CHARGED MONTHLY 
WATERJSEWEW FEES AND THE COST 
PER LINEAR FOQT OF WATEWSEWER 
PIPE that is laid on your road frontage. 

You have 30 days from August 30th, 2000 to write to: 

Director, Division of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shurnard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850 

and voice your objections. A copy of your objections 
should also be mailed to: 

United Water Florida, Inc. 
1400 Millcoe Rd. 
P.O. Box 8004 

Jacksonville, FL. 32239-8004 
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